Hill Street Reprices Expiring Warrants

Toronto, Ontario--(Newsfile Corp. - December 4, 2020) - Hill Street Beverage Company Inc. (TSXV:
BEER) ("Hill Street" or the "Company"), announces that further to its press release dated December 3,
2020, the TSX Venture Exchange has approved the repricing of 19,405,804 warrants of the Company
that were originally issued on July 27, 2018, to $0.10. These warrants are set to expire on December 31,
2020.

For anybody wishing to exercise these Warrants, please contact the Chief Executive Officer, Terry
Donnelly at the particulars below.

For further information:

Terry Donnelly, Chairman and CEO, Hill Street Beverage Company Inc.,
terry@hillstreetbevco.com, (416) 543-4904;

Follow Hill Street on Twitter https://twitter.com/hillstreetbevco
and on Facebook http://facebook.com/hillstreetbevco

Neither TSX Venture Exchange nor its Regulation Services Provider (as that term is defined in
policies of the TSX Venture Exchange) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of

this release.
H/LL"

BEV CO

To view the source version of this press release, please visit
https://www.newsfilecorp.com/release/69544
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